
LOCAL PROGRAMMING 
CONTEST

HOSTED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES, AND
THE UPRM-ACM STUDENT CHAPTER

4th Floor ADEM

This contest is an opportunity for students to showcase their

skills and compete against their peers.  Participants are

welcome to compete individually or in pairs.  All majors are

welcome. Food and refreshments will be served on a first-come

first-served basis. 

April 25,2024 4:30pm

RSVP Here! Winners will be sponsored travel
expenses for local competition at the

UPR Bayamon!

                                 It is recommended to have at least taken a

programming course before registering.


